
From: Arlene [mailto:marlene_sanchez74@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, 2 March, 2018 8:57 PM 
To: customer@pinnacle-travel.com 
Subject: Bangkok pattaya tour feedback 

 

Hi good evening.  

The group who joined the bangkok pattaya tour has just gone back to the philippines.  I 

would like to personally thank your agency as the group really enjoyed the tour and they were 

satisfied especially with the food.   

Thank you so much and for sure i will bool the next tour in your agency again.  

 

Thanks,  

Arlene 

 


